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Scranton Preschool

SAVE THE DATES

Whats happening at SAC?

We are busy preparing for the end of the
year at SAC. We have enjoyed being able to
get outside on a regular basis. Children in all
of the classrooms will get to experience
watching caterpillars turn in to butterflies
this month. We are also working hard on
learning the songs for our spring music
program on the 23rd! 

April 4th- No Preschool, Screening
@ SAC. Kindergarten Round-Up
April 18th- No School
April 21st- No School
April 23rd- Preschool Spring Music
Program 6pm @ SAC

Reminder to please Pre-Enroll if you are interested in sending your child to preschool Next year.  This is just a
Preliminary step to start the process and does not guarantee anything at this time. We will have formal enrollment
this summer. We need this information to prepare for class placements and sizes based on our funding! Thank you
for your attention to this Task!  CLICK HERE to PRE-ENROLL

Preschool Pre-Enrollment Form
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PARENT EDUCATIONPARENT EDUCATION



KINDERGARTEN
ROUNDup

We know that this time of year can be scary for parents of first-time Kindergarteners
therefore we ask that you please join us for a special day to celebrate this milestone in
your children's lives.  OAC is so excited to meet all of your children and welcome them
into their special school.  A team of teachers, support staff, and administration will be
there to answer all your questions and give your child an opportunity to look more at

Kindergarten.




